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Chavez , Carl J , EMNRD 

From: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD 
Sent: Friday, August 27, 2010 11:04 AM 
To: 'manley.tom@wspgroup.com' 
Cc: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 
Subject: Champion Technologies, Inc. Champion Hobbs Yard (GW-199) 

Tom: 

The OCD is in receipt of your request for a status update on a ground water report for the facility. Your consulting firm 
apparently completed the report with a request for closure in order to abandon the monitor wells for Champion. The 
discharge permit will expire on May 1, 2011. 

The OCD will contact you with an update soon. Thank you. 

Carl J. Chavez, CHMM 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept. 
Oil Conservation Division, Environmental Bureau 
1220 South St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Office: (505) 476-3490 
Fax: (505) 476-3462 
E-mail: CarlJ.Chavez®state.nm.us 
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/index.htm 
(Pollution Prevention Guidance is under "Publications") 
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